From: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD

To: "Kathy Purvis"

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Tucker, Shelly

Subject: Closure Approved [EXT] FW: Closure Report, Riverbend Federal #8 SWD Battery (7-6-17), 2RP-4292
Date: Monday, October 15, 2018 6:23:00 PM

Hello Ms. Purvis,

OCD has received your Closure Report for 2RP-4292, thank you! This closure is approved. Please let me know if

you have any questions.

Best Regards,
Mwria Trwett

Environmental Specialist

N.M. Qil Conservation Division
District 2

811 S. 1% Street

Artesia, NM 88210

Desk: 575 748-1283 X 101

Cell: 575 840-5963

Fax: 575748-9720

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate
contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD
approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or
regulations.

From: Kathy Purvis <kathy@bbcinternational.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 9, 2018 11:23 AM

To: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD <Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us>

Subject: [EXT] FW: Closure Report, Riverbend Federal #8 SWD Battery (7-6-17), 2RP-4292

I’'m sorry Maria; | forgot to copy you on this email.

Kathy Purvis

BBC International, Inc.
1324 W. Marland Blvd.
Hobbs, NM 88240
Business: (575) 397-6388
Cell: (575) 441-8619

kathy@bbcinternational.com
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From: Kathy Purvis <kathy@bbcinternational.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 9, 2018 10:25 AM

To: 'Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD' <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; 'Tucker, Shelly' <stucker@blm.gov>

Cc: 'Dittrich, John W' <Wade_Dittrich@oxy.com>; 'Cliff Brunson' <cbrunson@bbcinternational.com>;
'kswinney@bbcinternational.com' <kswinney@bbcinternational.com>; 'Jennifer Gilkey'
<jgilkey@bbcinternational.com>; '"Moore, Rebecca A' <Rebecca_Moore@oxy.com>

Subject: Closure Report, Riverbend Federal #8 SWD Battery (7-6-17), 2RP-4292

Attached is the closure report for a leak that occurred at the Riverbend Federal #8 SWD Batter on
07/06/2017 in Eddy County, NM. Receipt notification and closure approval via email is greatly
appreciated. The RP number for this event is 2RP-4292.

Kathy Purvis

BBC International, Inc.
1324 W. Marland Blvd.
Hobbs, NM 88240
Business: (575) 397-6388
Cell: (575) 441-8619

kathy@bbcinternational.com
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